
 
 

 

 

 
 
 
Thursday, January 21, 2021. 
 
Dear Student and Families of St. Catharines Collegiate Secondary School: 
 
The Ministry of Education announced yesterday that secondary schools in Niagara will continue to learn 
online. Thank you, students, for your perseverance as you navigate your courses through the end of 
the semester. 
  
Here are the schedules for our school until the end of semester one. At this point in time, we are unsure 
as to when the Ministry will return our schools to in-person learning. We will keep you posted as we 
receive new information. 
 
A/B Cohorts and Online Students 

Jan 25 
Period 1 

Jan 26 
Period 2 

Jan 27 
Study Hall-P1/2 
(Period 2 Attendance) 

Jan 28 
Period 1 

Jan 29 
Period 2 

Feb 1 
Credit Recovery 

Feb 2 
Credit Recovery 

Feb 3 
PD Day 

Semester 2 begins 
 

  
SSTC Programs will continue attending in-person. See our school’s schedule below: 
  
SSTC students 

Jan 25 
Period 1 
in-person 

Jan 26 
Period 2 
in-person 

Jan 27 
Period 2 
in-person 

Jan 28 
Period 1 
in-person 

Jan 29 
Period 2 
in-person 

Feb 1 
Period 3 
in-person 

Feb 2 
Period 4 
in-person 

Feb 3 
PD Day 

Semester 2 begins 
 

  
A reminder about student attendance.  Student attendance for students in the SSTC program will be 
taken each day by 10:30 am.  Attendance for students learning on-line is completed at 2:00pm each 
day.  Please ensure you have logged in for learning by that time.  
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Return of semester one school materials eg. textbooks, library books and other loaned items. 
 

Students who are Moving or Graduating at the 
end of Semester One 

Returning Students 

All School Items: 
Call the school at 905-687-7301 to arrange a time 
for curb side drop off of any borrowed items. 
All items must be returned by Tuesday, February 
2, 2021. 

Musical Instruments:  
Mr. Duncan will be in touch to explain how you 
return your instrument to the school once your 
culminating activities are completed. 
 
All other items:  
Keep other loaned school items in a safe place 
and we will collect them when you return in-
person.  

  
 
Semester one report cards will be emailed to students on Friday February 12, as they were distributed 
at mid-semester. 
  
Semester 2 will start on Thursday, February 4, 2021. I will be sending you more details about the 
schedule and your timetable as soon as it is finalized.   
  
If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me or call the school at 905-

687-7301.   

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Johanna Provost, Principal 

  

 


